
From: nsschapiro@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Cc: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: File NO. 06-2022
Date: Monday, October 3, 2022 2:38:34 PM

Re:  File No. 06-2022
RES PH 22-301
 
I wish to rebuild the garage on my property in the same location as it presently located.  The
properties adjacent to the undeveloped alley will not be impacted by the rebuilding of this
garage.
 
Address of property:  670 South Howell Street, St. Paul, MN 55116
 
I hope you can vacate this public alley at this time so that we can begin to build a new garage
before the winter season begins. 
 
Thank you,
 
Nancy Schapiro
Owner of said property
612 961 8863
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